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ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

October 31, 1979

Gulf Oil Corporation
Post Office Box 670
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re:

Gentlemen:

P.0. DRAWER DD
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
(505) 746-4861

Eddy "IL" State Com
#1-E-20-19-29
Eddy County, N.M.

According to our records the subject well has only
289.72 acres dedicated thereto due to the survey.

Therefore, prior to producing the well, you must make
application to our Santa Fe Office for approval of the

Non-Standard Unit.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, feel

free to contact me.

Sincerely,

D oair—

2%

W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District II
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